

SQUAW VALLEY PUBLIC SERVICE DISTRICT



GENERAL MANAGER'S REPORT

DATE: July 25, 2017

TO: District Board Members

FROM: Mike Geary, General Manager

SUBJECT: General Manager's Report – Information Only

BACKGROUND: The discussion section below provides information from the District's management on its current projects that are not the subject of a separate report. This report is prepared to provide new information and recent progress only.

The General Manager participated in the following meetings in the last month:

- Inn Shop Commercial Lease staff and tenant
- Badge Pinning Ceremony Planning staff
- Finance Committee
- Personnel Committee
- Friends of Squaw Valley
- Weekly with Direct Reports Finance & Administration Manager, Fire Chief, District Engineer, Operations Superintendent and Secretary to the Board
- PlumpJack Well California Division of Drinking Water
- Squaw Valley Park Parking Lot Snow Removal preliminary program assessment and scoping – staff
- Monthly Planning staff
- PlumpJack Well several meetings with staff, consultants and project representatives
- Tahoe City Public Service District water service to Tahoe Forest Tract
- T-TSA Board Meeting Truckee River Siphon Replacement Project
- T-TSA monthly Managers meeting
- Fire Department staff meeting
- Reno Aces Baseball Game staff
- Water and Sewer Rate Structure Implementation staff
- Workers Compensation process review staff
- Resort at Squaw Creek Phase II SEIR and proposed Well 18-4

ATTACHMENTS: None

DATE PREPARED: July 20, 2017